
                              

 
Dear Parents and carers 
 
RSE Consultation 
 
As you may be aware, the Department for Education has announced changes to Relationship 
and Sex Education (RSE), a statutory element of the broader PSHE curriculum. In order to 
comply with the guidelines, we at Godalming Junior School are welcoming feedback on our 
revised policy, which indicates what topics are taught when. We also would like to signpost 
you to the part of our website containing the school policies and further documentation on 
this topic here. 
 
PSHE has very high status in the school and is woven throughout the culture of the school 
linked with our Love, Live, Learn ethos, our precious values and the work we continue to 
carry out on the UNICEF Rights of the Child. We feel it is imperative that we educate all 
children in an age appropriate manner when teaching these elements of this curricular area.  
 
We do consider this area of learning a strength at GJS and this is why we welcome you 
comments and views on our policy and brief presentation to parents, again, found on the 
website. 
 
If you would like to look at the documents and return any questions or comments for our 
review please contact the school office at, info@godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk. Any 
questions or comments will be kept and reviewed, with responses sent after this date. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Adam Samson 
Headteacher 
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